Wareham Cultural Council
November 4, 2021

The Wareham Cultural Council meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm in the Wareham
Town Hall, 54 Marion Rd, Room 24. Present were Co-chair Wendy Brogioli, members
Kristin Lyons, Christy LaGue, Sandra Hammond, Leslie Edwards Davis, Wendy St
Julien, Jackson Gillman and Amariet Karahalis. Absent was Co-chair Jamie Witksen.

Secretary LaGue read aloud the official notice of the public hearing. She then
presented the minutes of October 13, 2021 for approval. They were approved 8-0-0

Old Business

Leslie Edwards Davis presented three design options for the WCC logo.
Following discussion member LaGue motioned to give Leslie the go ahead to complete
the logo with the Councils’ suggestions. Member Lyons seconded. The motion carried
8-0-0

New Business

2022 Grants discussion and voting results.

There were 26 applicants requesting a total of $24,301.00. Eighteen applicants
were granted their total requested funding; one applicant was granted partial funding. A
total of $10651.00 was funded with a remainder of $49.00 in the 2022 funding.

Documents
Certificate for the Open Meeting Law application
Logo design options
Grant voting spreadsheet

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Christy LaGue, Secretary



